10/2/2019
Dear parents,
Cowen Studios will be at your senior's school, on the date listed above, to

photograph your senior for this spedial event. There is no need 1o send money at
this time as this is a proof program. About two weeks after the photo shoot, your
senior will have a proof sheet to bring home for your review. Should you wish to
purchase, you will make your payment at this time. For BEST resuits, it is recommended that guys wear a
white, button down shirt and tie. Girls photograph best
with a v-neck top. These portraits make wonderful gifts, graduation invitations
and thank you inserts. if you have any questions, please contact Cowen Studios
at {318B) 865-0247.
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